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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: REVISED DRAWINGS - application at 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P

 

 

From: John Dorothy Knight  

Sent: 26 March 2018 17:09 

To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: REVISED DRAWINGS - application at 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P 

 

Dear Laura Hazelton,  

 

Thank you for your email. 

I have recently seen the trial area of exposed brick work and I object to 

 the removal of the existing 

rendering. 

The exposed brick facings have been severely damaged creating a coarse and uneven texture 

which would only be accentuated by painting. 

This process would create more conspicuous and aggressive elevations at odds with the 

local environment. 

 

Kind regards 

John Knight 


